
 
 

From: Speakman, Glenn - Oxfordshire County Council <Glenn.Speakman@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 02 March 2023 10:56 
To: Ed Barrett <EdB@catesbyestates.co.uk>; Megan Wright <Megan.Wright@walsingplan.co.uk>; 
David Ditchett <David.Ditchett@westoxon.gov.uk>; Dave Neale <DN@dtatransportation.co.uk> 
Cc: Alan Divall <alan.divall@walsingplan.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: 22/03240/OUT Minster Lovell 
 

My apologies,  
 
This application has come through our system several times and I wasn’t sure which 
version I was dealing with. Please consider my comments in the below email 
removing my objections providing that conditions are requested as my up-to-date 
response.  
 
Regards, 
 
Glenn Speakman MSc 
Area Liaison Officer (Cherwell) 
Oxfordshire County Council 
Mobile: 07768331664 
 
Did you know that a new Oxfordshire Street Design Guide has been launched? You can view it 
here.  
 

https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/sites/default/files/file/roads-and-transport-policies-and-plans/DesignGuidePublication.pdf

